
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Greenburgh will 

hold a Special Meeting at Greenburgh Town Hall, 177 Hillside Avenue, Greenburgh, 

New York 10607 on Tuesday, February 28, 2012 at 7:30 PM.  The purpose of the 

Special Meeting is to continue the Public Hearing on the application of NextG Networks 

of NY, Inc. for special permits for antennas to be placed at various locations in 

Unincorporated Greenburgh and the continuation of the Public Hearing to consider an 

increase in the billing rates for Consolidated Water District, and any other business that 

may come before the Town Board. 

 

All persons interested are invited to attend. 

 

 BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 
 OF THE TOWN OF GREENBURGH 
 


